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Farmington Senior Citizens 2-20-23 

 

February 20, 2023 

 

Meeting number 880 of the Farmington Senior Citizens was called to order at 12:05 on Monday, 

February 20, 2023, by President, Gary Weidenborner.  19 members, and two guests were present.  

Pamela Miller from Legacy invited members to the Annual Oscar Party at the Legacy on March 10th 

from 2 PM to 5 PM.  Reservations are required.  Then members enjoyed their dish-to-pass lunch. 

 

At 12:40 PM our guest speaker Master Gardener Sue Nettleton from the Cooperative Extension 

presented “All Things African Violet.”  She explained how her interest in African Violets started.  She 

explained what light, temperature, water, fertilizer, and special soil mixture is required to successfully 

grow African Violets.  She brought actual plants and supplies to the meeting so she could demonstrate 

how to repot them.  She gave members some of the plants that she planted or repotted. 

  

President Gary Weidenborner resumed the regular meeting at 1:30 PM.   

 

Secretary’s Report:  The minutes from the February 6th meeting were read and approved. 

 

Treasurer’s Report:  As of February 14, there is $380.91 in the Treasury.  Treasurer Carol Kansco also 

reminded members that dues is due. 

 

Birthday:  None 

 

Anniversary:  None 

 

Sunshine Report:  No update.   

   

Entertainment:   

• Vice President Ruth Weidenborner has arranged for Victoria from the Cooperative Extension 

to present a program on “Full Care of House Plants” in the fall. 

• At the next meeting, there will be a presentation by the Fingerlakes Community Action 

Program. 

• This year’s Corn Beef and Cabbage meal for seniors sponsored by the Kiwanis is March 18th.  

The meal is picked up at the Victor High School from 1 to 4.  It is free.  Anyone interested 

should sign up with Carol Kansco.   

• The Victor Central School Senior Citizen’s Ball is scheduled for Saturday, May 6 th.  A 

reservation is required. 

• The next meeting is a bring-your-own-sandwich lunch.  Sue Howland, Lynn Costello, and 

Andrea Sidare will bring dessert.  Members should also bring a can of soup for the Camper’s 

Stew which will be served at the March 20th meeting. 

 

Old Business:  None 

 

New Business:  None. 

 

Town of Farmington:  None 

 

50/50 Raffle:  Karen Stratton won $9.75  

 

There will be dominos after the meeting. 
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President Gary Weidenborner closed the meeting about 1:50 PM. 

 

Respectfully Submitted,  

Kathy Wagner, Secretary 


